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General Rate Increase (GRI) 
U.S. LCL Advisory 

REVISION 

 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
The ocean carriers have announced a General Rate Increase (GRI) on LCL export to the below mentioned trade 
lanes. The effective GRI will be applied to all cargo received on board vessels sailing on or after April 2, 2020. 
 
C.H. Robinson will continue to evaluate the market to ensure each customer receives the most competitive 
offering in the marketplace. These levels are pre-filed rates consistent with the ocean carriers to ensure FMC 
(U.S. Federal Maritime Commission) compliance. We will continue to monitor the market and levels to ensure our 
rates remain competitive.  
 

Origin Destination Type of Increase Increase Effective 

All US Origins China, Hong Kong, 
Indonesia, Japan, 

Malaysia, 
Philippines, 

Singapore, South 
Korea, Taiwan, 

Thailand, Vietnam 

GRI $2.00 w/m 4/2/20 

All US Origins Fremantle 
(Australia) 

GRI $2.00 w/m 4/2/20 

All US Origins Bangladesh, India, 
Pakistan, Sri Lanka 

GRI $2.00 w/m 4/2/20 

All US Origins Bahrain, Iraq, 
Jordan, Kuwait, 

Oman, Qatar, Saudi 
Aribia, United Arab 

Emirates 

GRI $2.00 w/m 4/2/20 

All US Origins Adelaide, Brisbane, 
Melbourne, Sydney 

(Australia) 
Auckland, 

Christchurch, 
Wellington (New 

Zealand) 

GRI $2.00 w/m 4/2/20 Cancelled  

 
 
Thank you for being our Valued Customer. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact  
C.H. Robinson for further information. 

 

Sincerely, 

C.H. Robinson Global Ocean Services 
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